





Warner, Avery
L

From: Turner, Michele

Sent: Tuesday, February 7, 2023 4:57 PM

To: Warner, Avery

Subject: FW: New Public Comment to Assembly Members

Public Comment Ordinance 2022-46

From: Kenai Peninsufa Borough <webmaster@borough.kenai.ak.us>

Sent: Tuesday, February 7, 2023 4:46 PM

To: BoroughAssembly <Borough-Assembly@kpb.us>; Mayor's Department <MayorDepartmental@kpb.us>
Cc: Turner, Michele <MicheleTurner@kpb.us>

Subject: New Public Comment to Assembly Members

Your Name: Kelly M Brewer
Your Email

Subject: Defeat Ordinance-22-46
Message:

The Westside of the Cook Inlet is recreation to Soldotna, Kenai, Nikiski and their surrounding areas. It's a great place to
hunt and fish. Thousands of people every summer visit the area. Several duck cabins, recreation cabins, beach set net
sites and lodges are in the boundaries of the Nikiski Advisory Area. As a lodge owner myself ast year-we had over 2000
visitors - on the Westside. | would like to ask for the defeat of Ordinance 22-46 that decreases the size of the Nikiski
Advisory Planning Commission.

This area is not too large for the Nikiski Advisory Planning Commission to make recommendations to the assembly-it an
area we are familiar with- It’s in our back yard. We have been playing there, working there and taking care of the West
side interests for many years.

Nikiski residents live with the Oil and Gas Industry. You can’t drive to our homes-without seeing the history of the
industry. The years of “Boom and Bust” all which are connected to the Westside of the Cook Inlet, the Cook Inlet itself
and our daily life. We that live in Nikiski, believe in the rebounds and have the background knowledge necessary to make
recommendations to the assembly.

Again, with the support of many Nikiski residents-1 would like to ask for the defeat of Ordinance 22-46 that decreases
the size of the Nikiski Advisory Planning Commission.

Thank you for your consideration,

Kelly Brewer- a member of the Nikiski Advisory Planning Commission














